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To the Honorable Emil Bergquist, Chair of the Kansas House 

Committee on Local Government and all House committee members.    

As a citizen of Emporia, Lyon County, Kansas I am submitting this 

written testimony in support of HB 2025 to repeal the three-mile 

zoning authority for cities. 

Property rights and representation for taxation are pillars of our 

national republic and state government as written in their respective 

constitutions. 

The three-mile zoning authority for cities negates both of the 

republican government pillars for the folks who reside outside the 

current “city limits” but within that three-mile area. 

I am respectfully asking for your support of HB 2025. 

 

Viola Heskett 

 


